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August Travels

A Big Thank You!

State Missions Revival

August was a bit slower month, but we still had the opportunity to visit three churches
and 1 local association meeting to share updates on Arkansas State Missions. We also
had a wonderful visit with Bro. Moreno and his congregation. We are very grateful for
the anonymous individual who paid for ours and the Morenos' lunch at Cracker Barrel.
The Lord’s blessings are evident everywhere we turn, and we are thankful for His
protection as we travel this state each week. We ask that you please pray for us as we
travel to five local association meetings and visit four churches this coming month. 

I just want to say a big thank you to every
church, district ladies' meetings, local
associations, and individuals who gave
generously towards the May Mission Goal.
Because of your giving, $53,926.00 was raised to
help the State Missions Treasury continue to
pay the salaries of our State Missionaries. Our
God continues to provide for AR State Missions
through His churches, and for that, we are so
thankful!

First Baptist Church in Bryant and Pastor Phillip Miller
are hosting a State Missions Revival Sunday, Sept. 28
- Thursday, Oct. 2 . Each state missionary will have
the opportunity to preach one night. Sunday night's
service will begin at 5:30, and Monday-Thursday’s
services will begin at 6:30. All are invited to attend! If
you are unable to attend but would like to watch, the
services will be streamed via Facebook and YouTube.  
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Sun. August 3  rd

Morning: New Prospect MBC Benton
Mon. August 4  th

1st Columbia Assoc.: State Line MBC Taylor
Sun. August 10  th

Morning: Ten Mile MBC Lonsdale
Sun. August 17  th

Morning: Primera Iglesia Bautista Mission Alexander
Sun. August 24  th

Morning: Liberty Hill MBC Delight

State Missionary Bro. Alejandro Moreno (right) leads
worship Sunday, August 17 , assisted by Sis. Maddie Hatley
(left) on cajon. It was a great blessing to be in service with

Bro. Moreno and his congregation, as the Lord was
worshipped through preaching and singing.
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Bro. David Standridge (left) is the pastor of New
Prospect MBC in Benton, AR, and also a member of the
State Missionary Committee. I appreciate Bro. David’s
support of State Missions and his encouragement in
the ministry the Lord has called us to. 


